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ISSUE:
Sea or Boat

The Niagara County Sheriff’s Office, Marine Division, is holding several boater safety
courses in Niagara County this winter: 

November 18 & 20, 2013

January 21 & 23, 2014

February 18 & 20, 2014

March 18 & 20, 2014

April 15 & 17, 2014

All classes will be held at the Niagara County Public Safety Building, located at 5574
Niagara Street Road, Lockport.  Each two-day class is held from 6-10 pm on the
dates indicated. 

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/sea-or-boat


Please call Lynn Campbell at (716) 433-1016 or Deputy James Lucas at (716) 438-
3348 for more information or to register.  
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